
NOTICE FOR APPLICANTS WHO RESPONDED TO THE NOTICE OF 

VACANCY/ADVERTISEMENT FOR THE OFFICE OF LEATHER WORKER 

(RANGE 14), MINISTRY OF NATIONAL SECURITY. 

 

The Public Service Commission has decided that no further action be taken with respect to the 

Notice of Vacancy for the office of Leather Worker (Range 14), Ministry of National Security. 


